
April
Twenty-sixth 

1922.

Paul F. Sise, '5s;, 
121 Shearer Street, 
Montreal.

D r Mr. Sise:-
I thank you very much for your 

letters of April 12th and 25th a^d for the frank 
manner in which you have expressed yourself re­
garding the matters dealt with in those letters.

let me say that,Î am in most hearty 
agreement with you as to the necessity and the 
desirability of Gevelopin . n ~ laintaining the mor t 
cordial relationship between the graduates and the 
University. 'To factor ca^ be nore positive in 
helping to achieve the best results. I am glad to 
sec- such concerted evidence of warm interest in 
University affairs by the graduates.

I am ready to admit that perhaps I 
have not taken the fullest advantage of that 
sympathy, but Ï assure you that suoh s failing on my 
part was not due in any measure to any laok of 
appreciation of the help which the graduates can be. 
You know hov. anxious we all fere that McGill should 
grow stronger and better and I assure you I shall 
always welcome any surge tions from the graduate body.

If I seem to grow careless at any 
time please come to me and tell me. It is always 
much better that any situation causing criticism


